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Kerch 17th, 1926,

Mrs. R.A.E.Greenshields, 
53 5 impson Street,
Kentreal.

My dear Mrs. Greenshields!-
I am very Sorry that I

have not before this written to you with reference 
to the memorandum you left with me, but I wished 
to consult the Chancellor and some other members 
of the Board of Governors.

I have now done so and
there is nothing to add to my letter of April 13th, 
1923, addressed to you. The University will stand 
by everything set forth in that letter. Under the 
circumstances I suggest that the sixth paragraph 
of your memorandum be altered, because it is hardly 
correct to refer to the offer of McGill as a gift 
of a site. The University, of course, can not 
alienate any property, but it is ruite willing, and 
even anxious, to enter into a mutually satisfactory 
agreement with you and your associates.

"'ith all good wishes, I am.
Yours faithfully,

Prinoipal.


